
Dear Parents,

It is hard to believe that it is already April!  The children had fun playing April Fools jokes today.
This year is flying by.  We are two weeks into the new trimester and only two weeks away from
Spring Break.  Spring is definitely in the air.

The children have learned a lot about the Native Americans of the United States.  We have
learned what natural resources they used to make shelters, clothing, tools and weapons, and
transportation. As a part of learning about temperance/balance this week, we looked at and
learned about the Native American Medicine Wheel.

Next week, we will be learning about Native Americans music and instruments. We want to
make some instruments in class next week but are in need of some materials.  Attached to this
email are some suggestions of instruments your child might like to make in class.  If you could
look at the list, talk about it with your child and send in any materials you might have at home.
Most of them are household items and things we recycle.  We have glue, paper but the
containers are what we are really lacking.  We could also use some paper towel or toilet paper
rolls.

Our Tuesday take home folders will be coming home this coming week.  PowerSchool is being
updated and in order to get a good start for the trimester, check to see if your child has anything
missing.

Important Dates:

Auction Procurement Deadline Friday April 15th
Good Friday April 15th Noon Silent Dismissal
Spring Break April 18th - 22nd
Gala Auction May 14th

Have a great weekend,

Susan Smith and Valerie Sheehan


